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        November 10, 2020  
To:  Lake and Peninsula School Board 
From:  Tim McDermott 
 
Re:  Maintenance Report 
The past month has been busy, and as you know, an unpredictable one.   
Highlights of Maintenance efforts for October 2020 are as follows: 
 
Continued Districtwide supply of PPE, support of Covid cleaning and 
disinfection protocols, and maintainance of District Office operations. 
 
CARES Vehicle purchases and logistics. 
 
Working on expanding the Safe Schools platform to include added classes for 
custodians and maintenance personnel in lieu of onsite training.  
 
Networking operational site maintenance by communications with site heads, 
custodians, and temporary maintenance staff. 
 
Carl Adams was out for most of the month with knee surgery.  I am happy to 
report that he is back into the mix.  His return to work coincided with the 
receipt and staging of the new vehicles in Anchorage which streamlined the 
process.  He played a critical part in his effort to make this as seamless as 
possible.   
 
Maintenance site visits are being restricted to essential travel only.  When 
possible the airplane has been remaining on the ground for the maintenance 
personnel with no overnighting at the schools and as little interaction as 
possible.  The one exception this month was a four night maintenance visit to 
Port Alsworth that included coordination with a technician from Siemens 
staying one of those nights.  Integrity involving Co-vid protocol was maintained 
throughout the visit and was particularly effective due to the respect and 
participation of all parties involved.  This trip was encouraging in a lot of 
regard, showing that travel and maintenance can be executed without exposing 
anyone to risk. 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
     

  
 
 
        
  
  


